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November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Services 2024 

 

We are excited that our special Christmas Nativity services are approaching. We are looking 

forward to welcoming parents and carers to these special events. Nativities offer an important 

opportunity for the school community to come together and to participate in the Catholic life of our 

school. 

 

We are busily preparing our range of Nativity services, with representation from pupils in 

each of our Key Stages - Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2, as follows: 

 

        Our Early Years Nativity will be led by our Reception Classes, supported by Nursery pupils 

        Our Key Stage 1 Nativity will be led by Year 2, supported by Year 1 

        Our Key Stage 2 Christmas Service – all pupils involved 

 

In order to accommodate all our families, the limit set for adult attendance is 2 adults per pupil – at 

either performance, not both. We are sorry that, due to space restrictions, it will also not be 

possible to accommodate younger siblings in prams/buggies at our services in the school hall or 

Sacred Heart Church. 

 

Booking your ticket(s) 

 

To help us to manage these events, we will be operating a booking and ticket system: 

 

Bookings must be placed via School Money, our online system. 

 

Each event has a limited number of places available – please note that your booking is not 

secured until payment is made. 

 

Bookings cost £1.00 each – all proceeds going to the Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society. 

 

The strict deadline for booking is Friday 29th November 2024- tickets will  be issued after this 

date. 

 

Please note that it will not be possible to permit anyone who has not booked - tickets must be 

presented for entry - no exceptions will be made. 
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EARLY YEARS 

Nativity Sing- 

along  

Venue 

 

School Hall 

Date/Time 

 

Tue 3rd Dec at 9.30am 

Tue 3rd Dec at 1.30pm 

Who can attend? 

 

Reception/Nursery 

Class parents/carers 

Key Stage 1  

 

 

 

School Hall Mon 9th Dec at 2.00pm 

Tues 10th Dec at 9.30am 

YR 1 & 2  

Parents/carers 

Key Stage 2  

Christmas Service 

Sacred 

Heart 

Church 

Wed 18th Dec at 1.45pm 

 

 

Wed18th Dec at 6.30pm 

 

Year 3,4,5 and 6 

Parents/carers  

 

 

 

All pupils in KS2 (Year 3,4,5 & 6) are expected to attend and perform in the evening performance 

on 18th  December at 6.30pm. Please drop your child at the main entrance to the school at 6:10pm 

and make your way around to the church for 6:20pm opening. 

 

We look forward to you joining us for these special events at this very special time of year. We 

hope that these special events bring joy to all. 

 

As we journey through advent it is a time for reflection and preparation for the celebration of the 

birth of Jesus. If you would like to support your child on this journey then we have Day by Day 

booklets for pupils, at age appropriate levels. If you would like one of these then please come and 

collect one from the office.   

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr C Beazeley 

Headteacher 
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